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PRODUCT CHANGE NOTIFICATION 

 

 
Notification date:  February 19th, 2018 
Reason for Change:  Product Improvement / New Board Layout 
Model(s) Affected:  ALL USB-AI and USB-AIO Multi-function Analog I/O models 
Old Revision:  E 
New Revision(s):  F 
Implementation Date:  All New Orders beginning Q2 2018 
 

ACCES I/O is introducing a backwards compatible new board layout with many enhancements and 
performance improvements. 

In summary: 
• Addition of new faster A/D “F” models with 1MHz sampling 
• Reduced noise and crosstalk on analog inputs 
• Now supports up to four DACs 
• Factory option for pseudo-differential analog inputs 
• Evaluation units are available now for existing customers to verify performance of the new card 

in their systems. 
 

Please contact your Sales Engineer with any questions or concerns. 

 

Regards, 
 

 
Marty J. Wingett 
Sr. Sales and Applications Engineer / Quality Manager 

mwingett@accesio.com 
(858) 550-9559 x3022 
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